
Pupil Bulletin

4th December 2017 



IMPORTANT DATES 

Å4th December  to 8th December: Y11Pre public  GCSE Exams

Å13th December: Celebration of Christmas, an evening of music, 

dance and drama 

Å15th December: PSHCE drop down day

Å8th to  19th January : Y9 internal exams (all subjects except Maths 

English and Science) 

Å18thJanuary: Y10 parentsõ evening and data conference day  

Å15THFebruary: Y 8 parentsõ evening                              



90
school days before the  GCSE exams start 

on 14th May 2018

òThe best way to predict your future is to create it.óð

Abraham Lincoln

YEAR 11:PREPARATION FOR THE 
SUMMER  GCSE EXAMINATIONS 

COUNTDOWN 



YEAR 11 PRE PUBLIC EXAMS CONTINUE  THIS WEEK

Make sure you are  quiet in the area 

outside the main hall during lesson  change 

overs, break time and lunch time  as the 

year 11  pupils will be doing their exams 

Thank you  for your cooperation





KEY REVISION TIPS

Add images 

to help use 

different 

parts of your 

brain!

Sing it, 

make 

rhymes or 

actions!

Teaching 

someone else 

really helps 

cement it in 

your mind! Make lists of 

key words, 

quotes, dates, 

equations! Use a memory 

peg/Roman Room ð

in your mind store 

key info around a 

familiar place!

Create big spider 

diagrams with 

clearly linked info 

ðuse a different 

one for each topic!

Before you do 

anything, GET 

ORGANISED! 

Make a list 

of all the 

key topics 

from every 

subject so 

you can tick 

them off as 

you work 

through 

them. 

Invest in a 

A4 Box 

File to 

store all 

the 

revision 

notes you 

make both 

at home 

and in 

class. 

Check that 

you have 

the correct 

revision 

guide that 

your 

teacher 

wants you 

to use! 

Make flash cards 

to test each other, 

and stick facts 

around your room!



FREE REVISION WEBSITE : LOG INTO  
HTTPS://GETREVISING.CO.UK/ 



: ANOTHER USEFUL REVISION SITE FOR YOU ééé



Your attendance is very 

important, vital, crucial, 

key, critical and 

essential to your 

education, your grades 

and your future. Please 

take some time looking 

through and discussing 

your new attendance 

posteréit looks like this 

but bigger!!! 



As of Monday 4th December Mr Moore, Mrs Barber, 

Mr Blackley etc. will not be coming around school with 

reminders for detention. You will be reminded by your 

Tutor in the morning and your teachers in lessons and it 

will then be your responsibility to attend. Failure to do 

so will mean an escalation of your punishment.

You must be responsible for this yourselves and if you 

are in doubt whether or not you have a detention then 

ask!!!



The next rewards activity is on the horizonéGet   

those points                   to get in!!!




